
 

EXCO 2016/17  

  

 

 

  

Compliments for the New Year. Wishing you all very 

fruitful 2016.  

 

2016 starts on a high note! We are pleased to inform our members of 

the newly elected EXCO that was announced at the Extraordinary AGM 

that was hosted the University of Pretoria on 9 December 2015.   

Congratulations to our elected 
2016/17 EXCO 
Results announced at the Extraordinary AGM, 9 December 2015 
 Congratulations to all elected members:  

   

CENTRAL BRANCH   

Danita Hohne (Chair) HohneD@dws.gov.za  

    

EASTERN CAPE easterncape@gwd.org.za  

Jan Myburgh (Re-elected 
Chair) 

jmyburgh@ages-group.com  

    

WESTERN CAPE   

Roger Parsons (Chair) roger@pasgc.co.za  

    

LIMPOPO limpopo@gwd.org.za  

Duncan Munyai (Chair) fdmunyai@gmail.com  

    

NATIONAL/ GAUTENG 
BRANCH 

info@gwd.org.za  

Derek Whitfield laptop@edrs.co.za  

Fortress Netili vhadau.netili@gmail.com  

Jaco Nel jacon@gcs-sa.biz  

Martin Holland martin@delta-H.co.za  

Matthys Dippenaar matthys.dippenaar@up.ac.za  

Sechaba Lenong selenong@gmail.com  
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SECONDED   

Terry Harck terry.harck@solutionhplus.com  

 

The National Executive Committee shall appoint the office bearers 

from amongst its duly elected members  in the position of Chair, 

Vice-Chair and Treasurer. The first EXCO meeting is scheduled for 

12 January 2016.  

We, at the Ground Water Division, look forward to see new initiatives 

and renewed efforts to grow sector recognition, participation and 

representation. It will also be a pleasure to offer even more to our 

membership in terms of value and returns! We will inform members 

shortly of news on membership renewal and training in the new year. 

GWD National Secretariat 
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